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 Impact:  See Below 

 

Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

ODOT is reviewing the proposed substitute to see if there is a change in the impact as written 

below.  

 

After initial review, the Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) believes the cost to 

the agency to take over these repairs and maintenance would be Five Million Two Hundred 

Thousand Dollars ($5,200,000.00). As ODOT is an appropriated agency, it would need an 

appropriation of $5,200,000.00 to cover the increased cost to the agency. Therefore, there would 

be a fiscal impact to the state budget.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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